
(AHPC) Official Zero Visit.

Indus University had the privilege of hosting a distinguished team from the Allied Health Professionals Council (AHPC) for an official

zero visit to the Department of Allied Health Sciences. The visit, led by Chairman Muhammad Ismail Jiskani along with Prof. Dr. 

Muhammad Imran (Ph.D.) and Mr. Arsalan Hassan (MPhil, MBA), aimed to evaluate the academic infrastructure, curriculum, and 

compliance with accreditation standards for the Doctor of Physical Therapy (DPT) program.




